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LETTER DATED 14 AUGUST 1998 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF
THE PHILIPPINES ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE
CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT TRANSMITTING THE TEXT OF THE STATEMENT
OF THE PHILIPPINE SECRETARY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS, THE HON. DOMINGO
L. SIAZON, ON THE ESTABLISHMENT OF AN AD HOC COMMITTEE TO 
NEGOTIATE A TREATY BANNING THE PRODUCTION OF FISSILE MATERIAL 

I have the honour to transmit the text of the statement of the Philippine
Secretary of Foreign Affairs, the Hon. Domingo L. Siazon, on the establishment of
an ad hoc committee to negotiate a treaty banning the production of fissile
material.

It would be appreciated if the statement could be circulated as an official
document of the Conference.

(Signed) Lilia R. Bautista
Ambassador
Permanent Representative
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